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Learning at home 

Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
 During such unusual times, you may find that your family is isolating and you may 
need your child to access work whilst they are at home if they are fit and well to do it. 
 
 School will provide a range of opportunities to help your child continue to learn 
which are detailed below: 

• Times tables and spelling shed log-ins so that your child can continue keeping their 
spelling and arithmetic sharp (spelling-shed has not yet been launched but will be 
shortly – we will send home your details as soon as we can) 

• Access to the class daily ninjas and guided reading (on google classroom), including 
the text 

• Our handwriting policy – so that your child can continue to practice their handwriting 
at home (on google classroom) 

• Opportunity to exchange their reading book once they have quizzed – please contact 
us for help with this 

 

See the class access code that you need to sign up with below: 
   
Year 3 Year 4 and 34D Year 5 Year 6 and 56H 

    
 

Oak National Academy also continue to offer online lessons in a range of areas, tailored 
to your child’s year group. For extra challenge, you could access the year group above, or for 
extra support, you could help your child refresh their knowledge using the year group 
below’s lessons. https://www.thenational.academy/  

 

We have been allocated some chrome books from the DFE that have been set up to help 
if children are struggling to access online learning. If your child needs a device temporarily to 
work on whilst they are at home, please let us know and we can arrange this for you.  

 

If you need any further support, please message school using ‘Bloomz’ but please also be 
mindful that all staff are teaching during the day. They will contact you as soon as they have 
availability. 

 

Please see our website page: http://www.pjacademy.net/parents/pages/covid.aspx 
where the latest Government ‘stay at home’ guidance can be accessed. If you or your child 
needs to have a coronavirus test, please email the results to enquiries@pjacademy.net so 
that school can advise you of the next step.  

 

   Thank you and look after yourselves, 
 

                                                               
     Miss Law and the CPJA Team 
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